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Dear Parents, 
 
Welcome to a bright, new school year! The first few days of school have confirmed my beliefs that 
the John Jacobs School Community works together to ensure the success and safety of every stu-
dent!  Some precautions we take for the safety of your child: 
Weather: The first few weeks of the school year bring many hot days and our staff follow the Dis-
trict guidelines when we have ñorangeò days by limiting time outside in the heat and encour-
aging students to hydrate as much as possible. 

Visitors on Campus: Although you may want to visit with your child on our campus before school 
and during lunch, you should know that we ask every visitor to sign in the office and get a vis-
itorôs badge. We will ask any adult, who is not an employee, to report to the office and wear a 
badge while on school grounds. Although it may seem like an inconvenience, this practice 
ensures the safety of all students. 

Drills: We practice fire drills and lockdowns during the first few weeks of school and will continue 
to do so on an ongoing basis so that students know how to respond in an emergency. 

Arrival/Dismissal: Teachers and staff members are located at exit/entry points around the school 
to monitor student safety.  

Thank you for helping us provide a safe school environment for all of our little jaguar students!  

Sincerely, 

 
Pˉɵʮlʆ Wˠiʱhʠ 
 
Principal, John Jacobs Elementary 

August 2018 

If your child is going to be late or absent, you must call the attendance line on the day of or 
before (if known) the absence. This is a recorded information line and you can leave a mes-
sage 24 hours a day.  This ensures your message is received and not lost in the morning 
busy rush of the front office.  
When leaving your message, please include: 
§ Your childôs first and last name and his/her teacher 
§ Your name and relationship to the child 
§ A specific reason for the tardy or absence, such as vomiting, fever, doctorôs appt., etc. 
§ If you have a medical appt. please get a written excuse note from that office and bring it 
to the school office or send it with your child upon his/her return to school. They may al-
so FAX us an excuse note at 602-896-5720. 

THANK YOU FOR HELPING US ENSURE THAT EACH CHILD IS SAFE AND  
ACCOUNTED FOR EVERY DAY! 



ID Badges  
Every student and staff member has been 
issued a photo ID badge this first week of 
school. Not wearing the ID badge is a 
dress code violation.  Students must wear 
their ID badge every day.  If your stu-
dentôs card is lost or damaged, he or she 
must purchase a new card for $2.00.  He or she will 
only be issued a temporary ID for one day.  If the 
card is not returned, you will be called and asked to 
bring the ID to the school before lunch.  Students 
must have a badge to ride the bus, so this may affect 
you if his or her badge is missing.  Bus riders must 
wear their badges in order to ride the bus home each 
day. New lanyards and pouches are available to pur-
chase in the office for 50 cents. 
Students may choose to purchase their own lanyards 
but they must be a break-away lanyard for safety. 

 

August 6 - First Day of School 
September 3 - Labor Day Holiday 
October 8-12 - Fall Break 
November 12 - Veterans Day Holiday (Observed) 
November 22-23 - Thanksgiving Break 
December 24-January 4 - Winter Break 
January 21 - Martin Luther King Day 
February 18- Presidents Day Holiday 
March 18-22 - Spring Break 
May 21– Last Day of School 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Important dates:  
 

Aug. 21 
§ PTO Meeting 4:30 p.m. Library  

 
 

Aug. 31 
§ PTO Peter Piper Pizza ñFamily Fun Nightò 
4:00—7:00 p.m. (245 E. Bell Rd.) 

    Enjoy great food & Fun           
and Raise some dough 

 

15% of all food, beverage and token sales benefit   
John Jacobs School 

Aug. 31 
§ The September, 2018 edition of the           
JJ Journal will be sent home with students 

 
Cut this handy chart 
out and hang it on 
your refrigerator for 
the school year! 

        School Hours 
        Monday, Tuesday, Thursday & Friday: 
                                  7:30 a.m. to 2:30 p.m.  
  

                             Wednesdays 
                        EARLY Release: 

                         7:30 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. 
                      On-time pickup is important! 

Peachjar Digital Flyer Platform and Email Updates  

The WESD is committed to educational excellence and ensur-
ing that parents stay informed about important activities and 
events that enhance their childôs life. In an effort to improve 
parent and community engagement, we will be implementing 
Peachjar to send digital flyers and school newsletters directly 
to parents via email. Additionally, all flyers and newsletters 
will be posted to each schoolôs Web site. Parents will be able 
to click to register their children for youth sports, enrichment 
programs, and community events. By using this new system, 
we expect to eliminate the need to print roughly 2,688,000 
sheets of paper per yearï nearly 322 trees! The WESD will 
continue to communicate with parents and community mem-
bers as we make the transition to Peachjar via the District Web 
site, social media and email.  Please ensure that the WESD has 
a current email address on file. You will receive emails from 
the District in case of an emergency as well as for updates 
about your school and the District. Contact the front office to 
update your email address today! 

 

Like WESDSchools on Facebook  
 

Have you liked the WESD on Facebook? Help us reach our 
goal of 10,000 likes! Find us at WESDSchools, where you can 
read about the great things that happen every day in the Wash-
ington Elementary School District.  
 

You can also follow us on Twitter, too, at WESDSchools. 
Keep yourself in the loop and like us today! 

      
Join the John Jacobs Team! 
       Night Custodian needed 

         Hours 2:00 – 10:30 p.m.        
 Monday – Friday 
 Apply at www.wesdschools.org  

http://www.wesdschools.org

